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Professional Development Plan  

Frank L. Madla Early College High School 

& 

Palo Alto College 

 

 

Palo Alto College and Frank L. Madla ECHS will provide professional development 
opportunities to their respective employees in accordance with their respective 
institutional policies. Cross-over learning and collaboration will be organized and 
facilitated by the ECHS and the Palo Alto College designee. Palo Alto College will 
provide professional development in critical thinking, leadership, student engagement, 
and other areas deemed necessary.  
 
Frank L. Madla ECHS will provide High School Teachers hired as Adjunct Instructors 
the necessary time to participate in professional development identified by Palo Alto 
College. Adjunct Instructors are required to take equivalent professional development as 
Instructors who teach exclusively for the College. 
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